Gleaner - 1989-08-23

irths and Deaths

Cards of Thanks, In Memoriams, Marriage Notices, Engagements, Announcements

BORN

BRAIN-MATHESON -Tony and Susan are pleased to announce the birth of their son, David Ian, 5 lbs. 12 oz. born August 15th, 1989. A brother to Colin and Martin and grandson to Fraser and Nina Matheson.

O'CONNOR - Polly (née Beare) and Joe are thrilled to announce their second child, a beautiful boy, Mitchel, born at Ormstown Hospital, on August 5th, 1989. Weighing 7 lbs. 11 oz.

PAUL - Gary and Noni, Sechelt, B.C. are very pleased to announce the birth of their daughter Courtney Spencer weighing 9 lbs. 8 oz. Sister for Brodie. Proud grandparents Mickey and Doris Parsey, Sechelt, B.C., Mrs. Beryl Paul, Huntingdon, Que.

WHITEHEAD - In Halifax, Nova Scotia, to Michael and Myrna (née Dalton) on August 18, 1989, a son, Ross Dalton, 9 lbs. 9 oz. Brother for Tyler. All well.

DIED

DEY, Clifford - At the Montreal Chest Hospital, on Tuesday, August 15, 1989, Clifford Dey, age 68 years. Beloved husband of Dorothy Dragon, dear father of Kenneth, Barand Laureen. bara Grandfather of Shannon, Krista Robyn, and Dauphinais. Survived by brother Leslie of Calgary. Funeral service at the J.M. Sharpe Funeral Home, 461 Champlain Street, Hemmingford, on Saturday, August 19, at 2 p.m. Interment Hemmingford Cemetery. In lieu of flowers, donations to St. Andrew's United Church or Hemmingford Ambulance Fund would be appreciated.

MONEYPENNY, Rhodena (Boyd) - August 12, 1989 at Georgetown, Ont. Beloved wife of Joseph, and dear mother of sons Boyd, Duncan, Mnitland Donald daughters-in-law Karen and Alma and 11 grandchildren. Funeral service held at Jones Funeral Chapel, Georgetown, Ont. August 15, 1989. Interment at St. Paul's Anglican Cemetery, Herdman, Quebec, August 26, at 2:00 p.m.

SKIDMORE, Lawrence C. - At St. John Regional Hospital, N.B. Brother of Bernice Cullen, uncle of Audrey Weale and Nancylyn Cullen.

WILSON, Archie - At the Centre d'accuell Orm-stown on August 19th, 1989, husband of Alice Brown and father of Garry and Garth and their families. Funeral service was held from the Ormstown Presbyterian Church on August 22nd at 2 p.m. Interment Union Cemetery, Arrangements made by McGerrigle Funeral Home Inc., Ormstown.

CARD OF THANKS

Shirley Gow and Warren Reddick who were married on July 1st, 1989, wish to thank Morris and Anita, Scott and Dorothy, Kenny and Diane for arranging the delightful "Mixed Party" at River-field to "REV" Buttars for his kind words and to our friends and family who attended that evening also our wedding. If in Richmond, please call to see us.

Sincerely Shirley and Warren Reddick

I would like to thank Dr. Feder, Dr. Aikin and Dr. Thompson and the nurses of the Barrie Memorial Hospital for the care I received there. All cards and visits I received were appreciated.

Eva Lindsay I would like to thank Dr. Feder, Dr. Hughes, the staff in the emergency wing and on the 2nd floor of the Barrie Memorial Hospital for the excellent care I received; my family and friends for all the kindness to me in so many ways. Also to the 3 men who came to help the night of the storm when a tree blew down.

Many thanks again. Hilda Williams.

I would like to thank Drs. Thompson, and Stalker and Aikin and the nurses on the second floor of the Barrie Memorial Hosiptal for the excellent care given me during my nine week stay. Thank you also to the nurses for the birthday cake. Also to relatives and friends for the many cards, flowers, gifts and phone calls. Spethanks to the cial ministers for their moral support. I would also like to say a very special thank you to Merle and all our good friends for their preclous help and for driving my wife to the hospital so many times. All was very much appreciated.

Mervin Jackson

My sincere thanks to relatives and friends for their telephone calls, cards and gifts on the occasion of my 90th birthday, Martha Bryson

Very special thank you to the Hemmingford Ambulance service and to the attendants, Drs. and nursing staff in the Emergency at the Barrie Memorial Hospital for the excellent care and attention given to my mother Ms. J. White recenity.

Josie Walklate

Ste. Agnes de Dundee

United in Marriage On Saturday, August 10, in the beautiful church at St. Anicet, Rose-Maric, daughter of Mr. and Mrs. Fritz Vanderheyden and Randy son of Mr. and Mrs. Keith McPherson, were united in marriage.

CARD OF THANKS

We would like to thank the staff of the Barrie Memorial Hospital along with my friends and relatives for all the good care, wishes and visits. A special thanks to Dr. Lemieux. Polly and Mitchel O'Connor

I wish to thank all doctors and also to all the staff of the Barrie Memorial Hospital for the good care that I received while at the Hospital I wish to thank all friends, neighbours and relatives for cards, flowers and fruit and for all the good help. Alcide Duval Atheltan, Que.

My sincere thanks to Drs. Blonde and Vandor, staff and nurses on the 3rd Floor of the Barrie Memorial Hospital, for the excellent care I recieved while a patient there. Also for cards, gifts and visits. All were very much appreciated.

Stella Gourley

IN MEMORIAM

BEATTIE, Roderick - In loving memory of a dear husband and Dad who passed away on August

27, 1988. "It's lonely here without you.

We miss you more each

And life is not the same for

Since you were called away.

Sadly missed by Agnes, Fiona, Lorraine & Gillian

CASEY, Hugh - In loving memory of a dear brother who passed away September 4, 1981.

"God took him home, it

was His will, But in our hearts we love

him still;

His memory is as dear today

As in the hour he passed away.

We often sit and think of him

When we re all alone,

For memory is the only

That grief can call its

own. Grace, Helen and family

CROOK, Thomas Allan -In loving memory of a dear son and brother who passed away, August 23, 1988.

"Come to My heavenly garden

And see in perfect bloom The one you love so dearly And thought I had taken too

And then you will know My reasons

Though you know it not

today When in his promosing

manhood

I took you son and brother away.

Always remembered, Mother, Dad, Joyce and George.

SINCERE THANKS

Lisa Fournier and Mario Moniqui offer their thanks to relatives and friends for sharing their happiness on June 24, 1989. Thank you very much for gifts and gifts of money. All was greatly appreciated. Thank you.

CARD OF THANKS



The Rémillard and Quenneville families would like to offer their sincere thanks to relatives and friends who expressed their sympathy at the time of the death of CLAUDE, on July 23, 1989 at the age of 49, either by floral tributs, cards, telegrams, visits, donation to the Heart Foundation and other Research Foundations, for attendance at the funeral and in any other way.

May each of you find here the expression of our gratitude and consider this as a personal note of thanks.

THE FAMILY OF DAVID and JEAN RANKIN

cordially invite you to celebrate with them their

25th Wedding Anniversary

to be held at the HUNTINGDON LEGION HALL

SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 9, commencing at 9 p.m. BEST WISHES ONLY Light lunch at midnight

WEDDING RECEPTION

in honour of

KELLY HOELSCHER and LYNDON WATT

SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 2nd, 1989 9 p.m.

AT L'HERMINE, ST-CHRYSOSTÔME, QUE. Everyone Welcome

WEDDING RECEPTION

in honor of

LORRAINE CURRAN and BERNARD BOHEMEN SATURDAY, AUGUST 26 9 p.m.

ORMSTOWN CURLING CLUB Lunch served Music by D.J.

Everyone welcome.

